Fowler Homes Golf Day
Thursday 21 September 2023
St Clair Golf Course

To all keen golfers and supporters of OBHS....Fowler Homes Otago is again
holding a golf tournament this year, for which all available funds raised, will
be donated to Otago Boys High School Sport. The Golf Tournament is to help
the school provide students the opportunity to play the sports they love by
having access to the appropriate resources.

This year our event is being held on Thursday 21st September 2023, at the St
Clair Golf Course and will be following an Ambrose format.

Registration will begin at 10am for a shotgun start at 11am. By entering a team
of 4 players for $500, you will receive:

® Entry and green fees

® All day BBQ provided by 2x Hospitality Tents stationed on the course

® “Hospitality Drinks” courtesy of Refreshment Carts

® A Meal provided prior to prize giving in the clubhouse

® Raffles included

® Auction, there will be a list of proposed items pre-tournament day for your
information.

To enter a team please email: marketing@obhsfoundation.co.nz
Invoices will be emailed once entry is received.

It is a worthy cause and hopefully the weather will match a great day planned.
Look forward to seeing you there on the day. Cheers Mel Fowler
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